
1st Grade Mathematics
Ms. Kordy

Week of November 14th to November 18th

Dear Parents,
My class will be completing chapter 5 (subtraction problems) this week. Scholars
will be using IXL skills for homework assignments this week. Please make sure
to ask your scholars to complete the same skills I have assigned.

Name:________________________________________________________________

Reminders:

1. I will be checking the homework packet every
Friday, if there is a homework packet assignment.
2. Please place the homework packet inside the
Math Green Folder, not other folders. Please
make sure to take out the old homework packets
from the Green Folder and keep them at home
every week.
3. Please don’t write on the checklist inside the
Green Folder. The checklist will be completed
by me every Friday if there is a homework packet
assignment.
4. Please ask your scholar to write only 2 times
the vocabulary of the week if there is.
5. Please make sure to print out the homework
packet every Monday and ask your scholar to
keep it in the Green Folder at all times.
6. Please make sure to save the username and
password for sumdog on your scholar iPads.
7. Please check your email for IXL username and
password. Please make sure to save IXL
username and password on your scholar’s
iPads.
8. There will be a Chapter 5 test on Thursday,
November 17th on Addition Problems.

Vocabulary:

No Vocabulary for this week

Monday: IXL
Tuesday: IXL
Wednesday: IXL
Thursday: IXL
Friday: NO Homework

IXL Skills For Subtractions
Monday: I.1 & 1.2
Tuesday: I.3 & I.4
Wednesday:I.5 & I.6
Thursday: H.15 & H.16
Friday: NO Homework


